CPSO seeks owner of horse

Wednesday, June 21, 2017

The Caddo Parish Sheriff's Office is looking of the owner of this bay mare that was found on Locust Hill in
Greenwood on June 16.

The horse is being held by the Caddo Sheriff's Stock Patrol. It will be sold at auction if the owner is not located.
Contact Deputy Gary Bailey at 681-1120 for more information.
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